
FRESNO COUNTY FIRE
PROTECTION DISTRICT

Honor, Integrity, Cooperation & Professionalism

MEMORANDUM

Date: 06/13/2019

To: Board Directors

Attn: Mike Del Puppo
President

From: Fire District Staff

Subject: D-P Consulting Engagement Letter

BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S BRIEFING PAPER

ISSUE:

Staff is asking for the Board of Directors to review and accept the annual
Consultant Services Engagement letter for preparation of the Fiscal Year 2019
Administrator's Report and Auditor's Assessment Billing Data for the Mlllerton New
Town Fire Suppression Assessment.

BACKGROUND:

This annual report is required as part of the Special Assessment at Mlllerton New
Town.

DISCUSSION:

Mr. Dejan Pavic of D-P Consulting has been preparing and presenting the annual
Administrator's Report and Auditor's Assessment Billing Data for the Mlllerton New
Town Fire Suppression Assessment since 2015. Mr. Pavic has again agreed to
complete the required annual report and has provided and engagement letter for
preparing the report.
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